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ANGELIC KINDNESS SPREADS CHEER TO GROUP HOMES 

Angelic Kindness, a nonprofit launched this year with a mission to spread kindness, brought a bit of 

holiday cheer to residents and staff of two of Cornerstone Service’s group homes.  

“It has certainly been a challenging year for everyone, but something that has really stood out has been 

the incredible generosity of the community, said Cornerstone President/CEO Ben Stortz. “All of us at the 

agency truly appreciate what Angelic Kindness is doing for the residents of these group homes. They are 

helping to make these difficult times a bit more enjoyable.” 

Due, in large part, to the success of its Giving Tuesday campaign and the generosity of its supporters, 

Angelic Kindness was able to fill the resident’s wish list along with catering a holiday dinner for all. Staff 

were also treated to a little something in their stockings. 

Debbie Watson, Angelic Kindness Co-Founder said, “When we shared our desire to brighten Christmas 

for the residents of Cornerstone’s homes, our friends opened their hearts making it possible to grant the 

wishes for those in need.” Co-Founder Mary Spiros added “We are truly blessed to have been able to 

bring joy at a time when joy is sorely needed.” 

Cornerstone Services provides progressive, comprehensive services for people with disabilities, 

promoting choice, dignity, and the opportunity to live and work in the community. Learn more at 

www.cornerstoneservices.org 

Angelic Kindness is dedicated to impacting lives through simple acts of kindness. To learn more about 

Angelic Kindness, how to donate or ways to help provide kindnesses, please go to 

www.angelickindnessinc.org 
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